
MEMORANDUM TO: Larry W. Camper, Chief
Decommissioning Branch
Division of Waste Management, NMSS

FROM: Eric Leeds, Acting Chief
Licensing and International

Safeguards Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

SUBJECT: TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE REQUEST - SHIELDALLOY
DECOMMISSIONING FUNDING PLAN, REVISION 1

The FCSS Licensing and International Safeguards Branch requests technical assistance in
reviewing the following project:

Project: Review the proposed financial assurance documents which accompanied the April 20,
2000, letter from Shieldalloy.

Casework/RITS/TAC Nos: 40-7102/211AA/L31338

Requested Action: Please review the April 20, 2000, Shieldalloy letter and attached financial
assurance document to determine if they are adequate to meet the financial assurance needs
in 10 CFR 40.36(d). If adequate, please send us a memo stating that they are adequate and
indicating any license conditions which may be necessary at this time. If they are insufficient,
please respond with a list of additional information needs. To facilitate this request, we ask that
you respond by June 2, 2000.

Please provide the information requested below and return a completed copy to the Licensing
Assistant (LA) or Project Manager (PM).

Name of Reviewer:______________________________________

DWM'S Projected Completion Date:________________________

DCB Branch Chief Signature:______________________________

Contacts: PM: Julie Olivier, (301) 415-7292
LA: Pam Shea, (301) 415-8029

The above TAC No. should be referenced in future correspondence related to this request and
on the RITS Report for recording staff time expended on this effort.
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